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Proposals for improved lighting at Bradenstoke Junction 
  
I have reviewed the original idea and think we can deliver a suitable replacement 
scheme without having to dig up Chippenham Road or Hollow Way for a road 
crossing.     Essentially the basic plan would be to install 3 units opposite to the 
junction but further apart to ensure an improved area of road is illuminated as well as 
improving lighting a little at the informal crossing point.         All units will be 
maintenance friendly fold down columns and LED equipment to minimise the 
complexity of cyclic maintenance.  See Plan A. 
  
This option comes in around £4600.  Please see the attached Bill of Quantity A. 
  
The other option which I had in mind originally would be a more formal arrangement 
of units provide a high level of junction safety on approach along Hollow Way, but 
this would require a road crossing to Chippenham Road, take a longer duration on 
site to complete as well as being a more problematic to construct and more costly.  
See Plan B 
  
 
This alternative option would be in region of £7700.  See the Bill of Quantity marked 
Extended. 
  
Both options are still estimates and would need TM design / quotation, and if taking 

up the extended option we would need to firm up the cost associated with the road 

crossing works. 


